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Comments: To whom it may concern:  Please do not California, Montana. We are currently experiencing housing

shortages with a number of people moving into the state.  Montanans are also now having to go online to

"purchase" tickets to get into Glacier Park.  Holland Lake does not need an out of state company to come in and

change the landscape/terrain of which will most likely cater to out of staters with big wallets.  Let's keep Montana,

Montana.

 


